
HOMETOWN

HEROES
BANNER PROGRAM

APPLY NOW!

The Western Pocono Women’s Club, in 
partnership with Chestnuthill Township, 
is excited to launch the Hometown Heroes 
Banner Project, an iniƟaƟve honoring veterans 
who have lived in Chestnuthill Township. 

ApplicaƟons for the 2025 Chestnuthill 
Township Hometown Heroes Banner 
Program are now available!
The banners will hang on lightstands around the 209 
Roundabouts in Brodheadsville beginning in May of 2025,
for a period of 2 years.

Banner applicaƟons will be accepted on a first-come
first-served basis, aŌer which a waiƟng list will be
created for the next 2 year window.

For an applicaƟon please visit the Chestnuthill Township Municipal Building
271 Route 715 Brodheadsville, PA 18322
Monday thru Friday 8am to 4pm
Phone: 570-992-7247
Email: jmaƩhews@chestnuthilltwp-pa.gov

CHESTNUTHILL
TOWNSHIP

Deadline for applicaƟons  is Monday, 
February 3rd, 2025.
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